
 
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                    25th September, 2013 
 

 
MEMBER NEWS 
 
Early start for choreo (7pm sharp). We only have Wednesday to brush up 
for the concert. 
Last chance on Wednesday to donate some goodies such as chocolates for 
the raffle. 
 
The concert on the 29th September at Barker College is starting at 2.30. The venue is 
the Rhodes Theatre in the Kurrajong Building.  
 
Vicki would like all of us to be there NO LATER THAN 2PM, dressed and made up 
in chorus make-up but no lashes and no red nails. It would be far better if you did 
all of that at home to minimise the crush and the rush. We are expected to go on stage 
at 2.55pm so it leaves very little time for dressing and make-up if you come 
unprepared. 
 
Please pay for your chorus shoes ASAP so that when they arrive you can pick them 
up immediately. The cost is $75. 
 
Trestle tables and clothes racks are needed for the Garage sale at Lorraine’s house. If 
you are able to help with this request please see either Lyn or Ann. 
 
Karen will be measuring us up for the new chorus pants. Wear pretty undies if you 
get embarrassed. This will be ongoing for a few weeks. 
 
 
Just thought you’d like to know … 
 
James Dwyer has now officially handed over the responsibilities for the chorus website to 
Deborah and Bridie. We thank James for the many years of service to the chorus that he 
performed out of the kindness of his heart, behind the scenes and often very late at night. 
We have not had to worry about our website knowing it was in such capable hands. 
Thanks again, James, for your selflessness in giving so much of your time freely to our 
chorus. 

We are creative musicians who inspire with heart, soul and musical excellence. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 



Thanks go to Deborah for continuing to be one of the website managers, and we welcome 
Bridie into her new position as co-manager. We wish you all the best, and we know that 
both of you will do a great job. 
 
I have sent an email to all chorus members with the information for the elections for the 
International Board of Directors. Please keep your votes coming. 
 
This is a reminder that we will not be rehearsing at St Joseph’s in November but at 
Macarthur Girls’ High.  
 
RISERS CAN STAY UP!!!!!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
SUPPER ROSTER 
Jenny DO R. 
Ann K. 
Cheryl B. 
Ann H. 
Inese (birthday cake) 
 
Hospitality 
Inese 
Jenny



DIARY DATES 
 
  
SEPTEMBER 
 
Sunday 29th  Concert with Sydney Harmony at Barker College. 

Arrangements will be announced later 
OCTOBER 
Friday 11th  Garage Sale set up 
Saturday 12th CKC Garage Sale – Lorraine Barlow’s house (you can start 

taking your goods on 14th September to her place) 
 
DECEMBER 
Wednesday 4th  Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron Singout 
Thursday 5th  Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron Singout  
 
February 2014  
Friday 28th Residential retreat at St Joseph’s with Dale Syverson 
 
March 
Saturday 1st – Sunday 2nd Residential retreat at St. Jospeph’s. 
 
 
 
 
 
Suggestion Box 
You will find the suggestion box in the kitchenette near the hot water dispenser.  I have 
already received several suggestions, and these will be presented at the next 
Management Team meeting.  
 
 
 


